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To: Planning

Subject: Planning application 2020/5695/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

To Whom it May Concern.

The suggestions of works in the above application are extreme. The changes would disrupt the ambiance of
the Estate, both during and after the work is carried out. Holly Lodge Estate is a place of beauty, tranquility
and respect for the natural enviroment. I think the proposed changes would conflict with all of these aspects.
There is no need for creating monstrosities. The proposed works would possibly fit in with a modern
building in a modern settlement but seem totally out of place here. Any changes to the Estate should aim at
enchancing and maintaining its character. I feel that it would be a mistake to allow such extreme works to
be carried out.

Yours faithfully

Elizabeth George
(Resident at nr 4 Hillway)



